
Corner Brook United Church 

19 Park Street, Corner Brook, NL   A2H 2W8 

Phone: 634-5301  

Email: ucadmin@nl.rogers.com 

Website: www.firstunitedcb.com 

 
Ministers:     Rev John van Vliet 

           Rev Jocelyn Cook 

Ministers Emeritus:    Rev Clayton Parsons 
       Rev Harry Whitehorne 

Music Director:   Jennifer Billard 

Office Staff:   Cathy Quigley 
   
Office Hours:                                                                
Monday – Thursday 10 am – 2 pm   

We’re able to receive bulletin info until Wed. at 1 pm 

 

Rev van Vliet’s email is firstministercb@gmail.com  
His phone is 632-7129. He tries to take Fridays off 
 

Rev Cook’s email is 13scoutie@gmail.com 
Her phone is 689-6795.  
 

Washrooms 

Upstairs: through the door to the right of the stage    

ownstairs: the exit between the two coat racks     

 

We strive to be a scent free facility. 
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Lent III 



 
 

March 23, 2025 – Lent III 
 
 

Prelude 

Introit 

Welcome and Announcements 

Silent Prayer 

Call to Worship:                        (adapted from Isaiah 55)            
 

L:   All of you who are thirsty, come to the water! 

P:    Whoever has no money – come, buy food and 

eat! Without money, at no cost, buy wine and 

milk! 

L: Why spend money for what isn’t food, and spend 

your money for what doesn’t satisfy? 

P:  Seek the Lord when he can still be found. Call 

on him while he is yet near. 
 

  L:   Let the wicked abandon their ways, and the sinful 

stop their schemes. 

 

  P:   Because my plans aren’t your plans – nor are 

your ways my ways – says the Lord.    

  L:  Just as the heavens are higher than the earth, so 

are my ways higher than your ways, and my plans 

higher than your plans. 
   
  Hymn:  I Heard the Voice of Jesus Say              VU 626                                      

  Prayer of Thanksgiving for God’s Presence 

  Anthem     
 

     
  
  

 Reading:  Isaiah 55  
       

    Message: The Invitation 
  

    Hymn: Like a Healing Stream                        MV 144  

      Offertory Hymn: Praise God from Whom…    VU 541 

    Offertory Prayer 

    Community Prayer/LORD’s Prayer 

 Hymn: You Shall Go Out with Joy                  VU 884 

Blessing:  L:  Go out with celebration, and you will be 

brought back in peace. 

                     P: Even the mountains and the hills will     

burst forth in song and all the trees 

of the field will clap their hands! 

    Postlude  

 

 

     

 Coffee Hour is scheduled for next week, March 30th. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

About Isaiah  

Scholars have long agreed that the book of Isaiah is 

a composite work. For much of the 20th century 

scholarly consensus held that the original Isaiah 

(usually labelled Proto-Isaiah) was an 8th century 

BCE prophet, who wrote the opening 39 chapters 

sometime in the mid-700’s BCE. Chapters 40-55 are 

usually ascribed to a later writer scholars call 

Deutero-Isaiah, who wrote sometime during the 

Babylonian Exile, around 550 BCE. A third writer, 

Trito-Isaiah, wrote chapters 56-66 some time after 

the return from the Babylonian Exile, around 500 

BCE.  

More recently, however, other ‘writer’s voices’ have 

been detected inside these three divisions. And 

increasingly, there’s a movement to unite chapters 1-

33, and 34-66 into two different sections according to 

similarity in theme.  

Although scholars disagree on exactly how many 

writers, and how exactly to apportion their sections – 

virtually all mainstream scholars still agree that there 

were multiple authors involved in writing the version 

of Isaiah now found in our bibles.  

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

If you would like to be, or continue to be, part of the 

Greeters, Counters and Coffee Hour teams, 

please add your name to the sign-up sheets on the 

table at the back of the sanctuary. We would like to 

get our new teams up and running as soon as 

possible.  

 

The next Outreach Lunch will be Wednesday, 

March 26th from 11:30 am to 12:30. We’re always 

looking for volunteers. 

 

There will be a Worship Team meeting on 

Monday, March 31st at 7 pm. 

 

The UCW Annual Meeting and election of officers 

will be held on Monday, April 28th at 2 pm in the 

Lower Hall. 
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